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CEYLON ELECTRICITY BOARD

Your ref: My ref: DGM(CS&RA)TRF/Trf. 2024 Date: November 7, 2024

Director General,

Public Utilities Commission of Sri Lanka,
6th Floor, BOC Merchant Tower,

No.28, St, Michael’s Road,

Colombo 3.

Dear Sir,

Electricity Tariff Revision

This has referenced to PUCSL letter no. PUC/E/Tariff/01 dated 2024-11-01 and to the discussion held on
2024-10-30 regarding the above.

Accordingly, CEB is in the process of formulating end user tariff revision proposal for the year 2025.
However, it has been identified that an additional two weeks will be required to finalize the input data
necessary for the proposal.

Hence, you are kindly requested to grant a time extension preferably two-weeks from the original deadline
of 2024-11-08 to submit a comprehensive tariff proposal for the year 2025, please.

Yours faithfully

CEYLON ELECTRICITY BOARD
\\\r :
t
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General Manager
Ceylon Electricity Board

Eng. K. G. R. F. Comester
Copy foeneral Manager

CeyloyElsshasite Beard ~fipl
2. Addl. GM (CS) -fipl
3. FM, CEB -fipl.
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